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Year 7/8 Residental Trip to Osmington Bay, Dorset – July 2017 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Re: Year 7/8 Residential Trip to Osmington Bay, Dorset – July 2017 

As the trip draws close I would like to invite all parents and students to attend a meeting about the trip on 

Wednesday 24th May 2017 at 5:30 pm in the school hall, this will be a chance for you to ask any questions 

you may have, look at the activities your child will be involved in, receive information such as kit lists and meet 

the staff who will be coming on the trip with us. Hopefully you will be able to attend and I look forward to 

meeting you then, if the date is not convenient please let me know and I will email you any information you 

need. 

One of the items we will be discussing at the meeting is the use of mobile phones, PGL does not advise any 

mobile devices to be taken by students as they are not covered by either their or the school’s insurance. I will 

issue all parents with a mobile number that they can contact me in an emergency and the member of SLT 

responsible for trip will also be contactable at any time during the trip. For this reason we will be asking that 

students do not bring mobile phones with them on the trip. (Hopefully they will be far too busy on the Zip wire 

to worry about phones anyway!) 

Can I please take this opportunity to thank all those who have paid the money for the trip so far. Any 

remaining money (total cost £380) must be paid by 15th May 2017 as this is when we will be sending off the 

final balance. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Miss S Green 

Head of Science 

sgr@ifieldcc.co.uk 

 


